
 

 

 
 

Visitors Information Centre Closed  
15-19 November 2021 

 
9 November 2021 

 
 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise that the Georgetown 
Visitor Information Centre, the TerrEstrial Centre, will be closed 
from the 15-19 November 2021 for the re-fit of a new display 
highlighting the history of the Etheridge district, called Unearth 
Etheridge.  
 
This includes the Library and Ted Elliott Mineral Collection.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience.  
 
 
Ken Timms 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12  
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 


